
 

 

25th May, 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carers 
 
First of all, we wanted to say how proud we have been of our Year 11 students over the 
past couple of weeks. They have behaved very maturely and have shown us how organised 
they are. We wanted to write to you to outline some of the revision provision that will be 
offered over the half term period. 
 
We are offering a smaller number of focused revision sessions during this holiday period, in 
comparison with the Easter sessions; you will see the timetable attached. These sessions 
are available to any student that would like to attend. We will also have 52 invited students 
taking part in an intensive 3 days of English & Maths revision, hosted by an external 
provider, Regents Camp. 
 
All arrangements for the Regents Camp sessions will be communicated directly with 
parent/carers of students that have been enrolled. You will already be aware if your 
son/daughter is attending this particular provision. 
 
The timetable and logistical arrangements for our RVHS revision sessions is attached to 
this letter and is also available on our school website. Please encourage your child to make 
use of the available sessions. 
 
We are also aware that a large number of students are revising independently. Please 
remind them about the vast amount of resources that are available on our bespoke GCSE 
Revision Microsite. All students were also given a comprehensive revision pack during our 
‘mock’ results day a few weeks ago. The pack contains revision guides for English, Maths, 
Science & EBACC subjects. Please also encourage your son/daughter to make use of 
these! 
 
Lastly, I would like to take this opportunity to once again thank you for your continued 
support in our shared pursuit of your child reaching their full potential at Roding Valley High 
School and we wish them every success in the forthcoming exams.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

    
 
Ms P Larkin        Mr M Vermaak 
Deputy Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://sites.google.com/rodingvalley.net/gcserevisionlaunchmicrosite/home?authuser=0


 

 

Arrangements for the RVHS Revision Sessions 
 
 
On arrival students are to enter school via the Brook Road entrance and will be greeted by 
a member of staff. Students can attend one or both sessions during the day.  
 
The timings of the day are: 

Brook Road Gate open at 8:50 

Session 1 :   9:00  - 11:20 

Brook Road Gate open at 11:20 to 11:30 

Session 2 :   11:30  - 13:50 

 

The practical arrangements are: 

● All students must sign in at the playground entrance to the Maths block 

● Students will be given only short breaks throughout the day – please bring drinks, 

snacks and lunch  

● Students do not have to wear school uniform 

● Students must bring with them all the equipment they need – the resources office 

will not be open 

● Students will be told where to go when they sign in at the start of each day 

● Students will leave at the end of the day through the Brook Road Gate 

 

 

**Timetable below** 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 


